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Insulate your pipes 
properly this winter

Winter – When you need your water supply the most; 
don’t wait, insulate.

With the continued impact of Covid-19 on our community, 
it is more vital than ever that householders, landlords and 
businesses are ready for winter. This means taking action 
now to ensure pipes are well insulated to avoid a frozen 
pipe or losing your water supply. Everyone in the property 
needs to know where the stop tap is located 
so if there is a burst, you can turn it off to 
stop water damage.

It is also vital you have a plan 
to ensure your property is 
protected if it has to close 
suddenly for a period 
of time or through the 
holiday period.
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How to get started:

Wrap up pipes 
and water tanks 
with lagging.

Fix dripping taps. Find your 
property’s stop 
tap and make 
sure you can turn 
it off.

Keep the name of an approved plumber handy – type 
in your postcode at www.watersafe.org.uk to find your 
nearest accredited plumbing business.

Visit niwater.com/winter-proof-your-home for further 
advice on how to protect your property this winter.

Plumber’s number
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